To the Family
Thank you

The classes I have for the first quarter are, Genesis, Hermeneutics, and Synoptic Gospels.
I am doing well in my classes and I have made a list on the assignments that are due each week. 1
have been working on each assignment and have competed some of them a week ahead of time
before it is due. I am looking forward to see what knowledge I can gain from this quarter on the
classes that I have and can use the knowledge to teach others about the word of God in greater
detail.

I am thankful to be living in student housing that the school provides. Just recently I was
given a desk for my room. On the wall I have a white board that my brother gave me to use to help
me memorizes my memory work and to study for test for class. I was also given a book self for
my books that I receive from school and other preachers of the Lord’s church. Slowly my book
collection is growing on different topics of the Bible and other Bible related books.

The work for the “Your Everyday Christian Way” for Children videos is slowly growing
in views. The week of the 6™ we did the program on Hebrews 11 talking about the “faith hall of
fame.” This past week we did “Running with Jesus” of people that ran to meet Jesus and the week
before that we did “Walking with Jesus” of people that walk with Jesus when He taught the people.
I ask that you will say a prayer for this work that it may grow and evangelize the world on teaching
children about the bible and the way of the Lord. More detail will be giving later on as we do more
programs later down the road if it be the Lord’s will. .

Again, thank you for the support you have given me. I ask for prayers as I continue
going to school. that I will be able to gain the knowledge I need to teach the people around me
and someday I will be able to visit you all on the Lords day to see the family of the Lord.

In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate




